
Public File 

  EAS filing 04-01-22 through 06-30-22 

Please review our electronic file and hard copy station log for notations of our station 

tests and compliance.   

The logs are available during regular business hours via computer or site visit. Our 

written logs and notes are available, as always, upon request. 

ADCO Mr. Thomas Sinon, is functioning well in the role and Mr. Sinon has made several 

solo visits to the tower site and has successfully done necessary maintenance, met with 

tech crews and cable service providers. 

Our EAS operating system is up to date this quarter and training of Mr. Sinon continues 

as we can schedule. 

(An update was completed prior to January 7, 2020 under direction of Jim Gorman). 

September 18th, 2021 and we contacted Mr. Gorman to discuss updating and the 

requirements and scheduling of such as a normal maintenance matter.  

 

Another update took place on February 8, 2022 and another software update on 

February 22, 2022. We received the materials necessary to complete further system 

enhancements and are in the process of planning to schedule further work to the 

system with Mr. Gorman. We are planning to schedule this work in mid to late April 

should his schedule permit. 

Mr. Sinon seems to be comfortable in his role of ADCO. We have discussed his taking on 

the role of DCO at some point in the future. 

Currently we are awaiting an adaptor for our planned EAS cable upgrade which will be 

scheduled with Mr. Gorman as soon as the adaptor is received. 
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